February 7, 2018

http://www.clairelilienthal.org

Madison 750-8603 W. Scott 749-3516

CALENDAR OF EVENTS:

Week of February 12th

Tues., 2/13 - SSC Meeting @ Scott, 5:30 pm

Tues., 2/13 – **PTA Meeting** @ Scott, 6:30 pm

Thurs., 2/15 – Seolnal (Lunar New Year)

Fri., 2/16 – NO SCHOOL – Lunar New Year

Week of February 19th

Mon., 2/19 – **NO SCHOOL** (Presidents' Day)

Week of March 5th --

Parent/Teacher Conference Week, School is out

1 hour early each day: MS Arena 3/6 - 3/8, 1-3

Join the PTA Budget Committee

It's time to start planning the 2018-2019 Claire Lilienthal PTA budget. Join the Budget Committee to learn about how our budget takes shape:

- Friday, Feb 9th @ Madison Campus Community Room (Rm 14), 8am
- Wednesday, Feb 21st @ Scott Campus, 6pm

Yearbook Cover Contest!

We're looking for some amazing student art work for the cover of our 2017-2018 yearbooks! If your child is interested in submitting a cover illustration for the contest, here is more information:

Theme: San Francisco (Famous buildings, places, sports teams, and historic events)
Submission Criteria:

- 2017-2018 on cover
- School name on cover
- Name of artist in bottom right hand corner
- No white space, all colored
- 8 1/2 x 11 INCHES
- School appropriate and all drawings should be original artwork
- Due by Thursday, February 15, 2018 to Ms.
 Candy or Ms. Shushtar in the school office.

Email Ms. Candy with any questions at seligc@sfusd.edu.

Order Your Yearbook Now!

We are now pre-selling school yearbooks for the 2017-2018 school year! **Yearbooks are \$25.00** for one week only. After Wednesday, February 7th, yearbooks are \$30.00 each.

Go to http://www.clairelilienthal.org/clairewear to order your yearbook or place an ad.

Color pages, hardback cover, individual student portraits, group photos, covering community events and celebrations from both campuses. Don't let your students miss out on the memories! LAST DAY TO PLACE AN ORDER IS FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 2018. Yearbooks will be distributed to students during the last week of school.

Do you want to place a personal or business ad? Order now! Space in the yearbook is limited, and it will sell out. Support our school and include a dedication for your child.

Have questions or want to pay by check or cash? Please email us: ClaireWearStore@gmail.com.



Bunny Sitting Needed

Exciting news - a bunny is coming to live at the Scott garden! His name is Max, and he will be a great addition to our classes for social-emotional learning, responsibility, cold composting, and lessons on animal adaptations.

Thank you to all the families who have signed up to care for Max so far. We only need volunteers for the week of Spring Break and weekend of May 17. Please sign-up here if you can help.

Questions? Email Ms. Kerri at clscott@educationoutside.org. Thanks!

Starlight Auction: Havana Nights!

Did you resolve to have more fun in 2018? The kind of fun you used to have before you had kids? Then get excited because Starlight Auction is coming up on March 9th! This is our annual night out as a community to have fun, make new friends and raise some funds for our amazing school. More details to come on how to buy tickets and help out! Check out the Starlight Auction site for the latest news!

Volunteers Needed:

We have volunteer roles to fit any time commitment and schedule! Auction Solicitation and Dessert Dash Solicitation Volunteers are needed now. You will be given a list of businesses to contact to make the ask - that's it! No picking up or delivering! Perfect 'job' from home or during lunch at work from your computer. Check out the Volunteer Page to see how you can help!

http://www.school-

pages.com/cl/wiki.cgi/Starlight2018Volunteers

Host a Starlight Count Me In!!

Count-Me-In's (CMI's) are fun, community-building events donated and hosted by one or more families. Hosts donate an event of their choosing and decide if it's kids only, adults only or for the entire family. Some past events have included Adults Karaoke Night, Poker Night, Trivia Night, Slosh Ball and much more! Click here to get more event ideas and fill out a Count Me In Donation Form!

Get Starlight Auction Tickets Now

Tickets on sale now! Check out the Starlight Auction site for the latest news and to purchase tickets!

http://www.clairelilienthal.org/starlight-gala2018

OUR YEARBOOK NEEDS YOUR PHOTOS

If you have any photos from classroom field trips/celebrations, Unity Dance, Education Outside classes, sporting events, Outdoor Education, arts, theatre, music, science activities, community events and celebrations, please share them with us by uploading them on SchoolPages.

We are especially looking for photos from our older grades (4th through 8th grades)!

You can upload the photos directly from your mobile devices, create a new album or add to an existing one, and *please don't forget to tag them*. Questions? Email us at clpta.message@gmail.com.

Click here to upload your photos on the SP Photo Page

http://www.school-pages.com/cl/wiki.cgi/PhotoPage
Thank you for your help!
come join us. Contact Sean Miller at
53anmiller@gmail.com with questions.

Looking for spring or summer camp?

If your kid likes to tinker, learn how things work, or experiment, check out **Renegade Tinkering**, a mom-run San Francisco camp. We offer girls and coed summer camps this year at **Sloat Elementary School**, **Presidio Knolls School**, and **John Adams CCSF campus**. New themes for 2018 include Renegade Physics, Arduino Robot Code Camp, Tinker Tales, Classic STEM and Tinker your Future. Registration for summer camp here.

SFUSD Spring Break Camp at New

Traditions, March 26-30th. Themes include Color Physics and Robot Code (price includes the Kamigami Robot to keep).

Register for spring break camp here.

Join Next Year's PTA Board!

We are looking for parents interested in serving on next year's PTA Board! The board positions needed are Vice President, Treasurer, and Financial Secretary. Click here for a description of each role > Questions? Or interested in serving on the CLPTA board, please contact the Nomination Committee at clnominationcommittee@gmail.com.

Help with the CLPTA Board election process!

Looking for a few more people to join the CLPTA Board Nomination Committee. This group helps with the election process that forms the 2018-2019 PTA board. Commitment involves approximately 2-4 hours and will consist of mainly phone conferences/emails and attending some of the PTA meetings.

Click here to sign up >

Questions? Email us

at clnominationcommittee@gmail.com.



Valentine's Date Note:

Parents, just a reminder. Please be mindful of our students with food allergies and the school's "No Candy" policy for Valentine's Day.

Claire Lilienthal After School Program C.L.A.S.P News

We are hoping everyone is enjoying a healthy New Year. A few notes to share:

- Kim Payne is nearing completion of Our Claire Lilienthal Time Line Mural with the help of our children.
- Every Tuesday, Rumi Bea presents special art projects.
- Tuesday and Wednesday, Dennis Cabral continues with our music program.
- Thursdays, Kinders are read to by second grade Reading Buddies.
- Yoga is also offered on Thursdays.

Some upcoming events:

- The Marine Mammal Center visits us on February 7th.
- The Zoo Mobile visits on February 14th and again April 17th.
- April brings Perry Yan the Magician to CLASP.
- May concludes with the CLASP Carnival which includes a jumping booth, photo booth, popcorn, etc.
- The last week in May, we will honor our second graders with a BBQ to celebrate their time at Madison Campus and preparation for 3rd grade.

On behalf of the CLASP Staff,

All the best, Frank Kanios

Please remember to check the Lost and Found

at each site before it is given away on Thursday, February 15th. Thank you Minjae Bae for helping with this important task.